
 

 

 
 

  

20th December 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

In January as part of the Post 16 curriculum we will be working with Lancashire Sexual Health 

Service.  

This is NHS provision which offers free support to individuals covering a range of services. At 
Pendle Community College we aim to support our young people in gaining the relevant information 
regarding their sexual health.  

Through small group tutorials the students will receive the correct information from health 
professionals, to assist them in making decisions about their sexual health and how to access local 
sexual health services. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

N Dean  
 

Ms N. Dean 

Teaching and learning responsibility Post 16  

Curriculum Lead for Physical Development 

 


